
 

www.ferrovial.com                                                              
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Ferrovial awarded the improvement of I-85 in Atlanta 
for USD 79 million 

 
• Georgia Department of Transportation selected Ferrovial Construction to undertake the project 
• The company will improve the intersection of I-85 at SR 42/North Druid Hills Road 
• The contract strengthens Ferrovial’s presence in a strategic market 
 

Madrid, 05/09/2023.- Ferrovial, through its U.S. construction subsidiary, has been awarded the contract 
to improve a section of I-85 in Atlanta, Georgia, for USD 79 million (equivalent to approximately 71 million 
euros). The project reinforces its presence in the country, a strategic market for the company generating 
the largest volume of its income.  

The Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) has selected Ferrovial Construction for the project to 
design, build and improve the intersection of I-85 at SR 42/North Druid Hills Road, reducing crash 
frequency and traffic congestion. The scope of the work includes adding a displaced left-turn interchange, 
constructing a braided ramp, and replacing an aging bridge. Construction will begin in late 2023 and 
completion is expected by late November 2025.  

The project will reduce congestion in one of corridors with higher traffic in the state, while improving its 
safety measures to minimize incidents.  

The award reinforces Ferrovial Construction’s presence in Georgia, where it also currently manages the 
285/400 highway improvement project in Atlanta, a project worth USD 450 million (equivalent to 
approximately 408 million euros). It has also carried out the improvement of I-16/I-75 in Bibb County, also 
in Georgia, for USD 228 million (equivalent to approximately 207 million euros), as well as the rehabilitation 
of the I-75 highway, located in Peach County. Ferrovial Construction has been present in the United States 
for more than 15 years and has built vital infrastructure such as the Managed Lanes in Dallas-Fort Worth 
and segments of the SH 99 Grand Parkway in Houston. 

About Ferrovial 

Ferrovial, a leading global infrastructure operator, is committed to developing sustainable solutions. It is a 
member of Spain’s blue-chip IBEX 35 index and included in the Dow Jones Sustainability Index and 
FTSE4Good; all its operations are conducted in compliance with the principles of the UN Global Compact, 
which the company adopted in 2002. 
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